Dear PK Families,
 
We hope you all had a wonderful long weekend and are looking forward to summer.  It has been so great working with all of you throughout this amazing PK year!  Hooray for our little dragons and phoenixes!!  :)
 
From the teachers:
We can’t believe that there are only two short weeks left in this school year!  We have a lot of special things planned as we wrap up this exciting Pre-K year!
         We’re taking a “trip” to Kindergarten to see what it’s all about!
         We’re having a special guest come in from the Nature Discovery Center  We’ll be reading and learning about bunnies!  We may even get to meet some, too!
         The Pre-K and 1st Grade Awards Ceremony will be on Thursday, 5/30 at 8:30 am.  We hope to see you there!  It is a uniform day.
         We’re doing another author study!  We look forward to reading lots of books by Kevin Henkes.  Join us at home, too, if you’d like!
         As we count down the days until we are Kindergarteners, we continue to get ready with lots of fun games, stories, songs and activities.  It’s going to be a great last 2 weeks!
         As always, thanks for everything that you do.  
Have a great two more weeks and we'll see you next year!!
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Kings and Queens of pattems!
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